
From: Angel York [mailto:aniola@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 3:13 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: portland-shoupistas@googlegroups.com 
Subject: TSP Testimony (parking related sections) 

  

Dear Commissioners, 

Rather than reinvent the wheel, I'm writing to let you know that I think the comments Tony 
Jordan submitted on the Transportation System Plan are worth a second look: 
http://pdxshoupistas.com/comments-on-portlands-transportation-system-plan/ 

The one key point I would add is semantic.  Where Jordan says "parking," I would specify 
"parking for motor vehicles" per PBOT's inverted traffic pyramid that puts people who walk and 
bike as the top traffic priorities.  By specifying where appropriate that the TSP is referring to 
motor vehicle parking, you acknowledge that there is also bike parking and ped parking (more 
commonly known as benches). 

Thanks, 

Angel York 

7707 N Fiske, Portland, OR 97203 


